HOLY CROSS HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCES NEW
PERSONNEL IN BUSINESS OFFICE

Posted on September 8, 2017

Flushing, Queens, New York — Holy Cross High School is pleased to announce the addition of Mrs.
Natalya Keir to the Business Office team.

Mrs. Keir will be focusing her attention on issues of Accounts Payable, Payroll, and Human
Resources in support of all faculty and staff. She brings to Holy Cross many years of experience
handling these same functions with the benefit of the same business software solutions employed by

the school.

Holding a teaching certificate from the Board of Education of NY allows Mrs. Keir to be very much
aware of the academic focus at Holy Cross. In addition, as a current parent of a Holy Cross student,

Mrs. Keir embraces the school’s mission.

Holy Cross High School, a Catholic college preparatory school in Queens, New York, educates the
hearts and minds of young people following the educational and spiritual vision of Blessed Father

Basil Moreau, founder of the Congregation of Holy Cross.

Holy Cross embraces students who reflect social and economic diversity. The school strives to instill
within each student a desire to identify and fully develop God-given talents while pursuing excellence

in all endeavors.

Holy Cross’ varied academic programs and activities nurture and promote spiritual, intellectual,
creative, social and psychological growth and development. As Blessed Father Basil Moreau wrote

in 1856, “Education is the art of helping young people to completeness.”

For additional information, please contact Mr. James M. Conboy ‘83, VP of Institutional
Advancement, (718) 886-7250; jconboy@holycrosshs.org.



